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I would like to bring to your attention the names of 
those persons who worked particularly closely w i t h  us 
and who, I believe, deserve a special reownition for 
t h e i r  long hours and hard work. I would like to single 
out Mr. George Lister, Ms. ~ k a n  Legg, Mr. Luigi Einaudi, 
Mr. Frank McNeil, Ms. Mary Schneider, Ms. Debbie B e e r a ,  
and Ms. Jeanne Rodgers, 
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